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News update:
If you are a parent of a Year 6 then you will know that next week the SATs will be 

taking place. Having been a Year 6 teacher for many years, my advice ahead of 

the weekend is this: do absolutely nothing different to what you would normally 

do. They have worked really hard, learned as much as they can and I have no 

doubt will do as well as they possibly can. Play outside, watch TV, do things that 

they enjoy – everything else will take care of itself. 

Class 1 have had a visitor observing their learning this week. Mrs Kerr and Miss 

Rawcliffe are working with Cambridge University on a project looking at how 

younger children learn and one of the researchers has been into the classroom 

to look at the wonderful things that the children are doing. We are enjoying 

working with the University and contributing to their research programme. 

Attendance Special 

Mentions
Birthdays 

Other items 

If you have any questions then please email the 

office or email me at head@burston.norfolk.sch.uk 

Class 1: 88.6%

Class 2 : 88.9% 

No birthdays 
this week

Year 6 pupils – for 
all of their hard 
work in the run-up 
to the SATs . Well 
done all of you 

Upcoming 

Events

10th May – Class 2 

parent assembly 

2.55pm

20th May – school 

photos

27th May – 31st

May – half term 

Reminders
• Please send in 

any remaining 

LEGO tokens –

we will be 

counting soon

• Please check 

names are in 

summer items 

eg hats, lotion 

etc


